GUIDELINE TO COMPLETING CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPE FOR 

PERSONS WITH DEED OF COVENANT 
Each year we experience many challenges with the information provided on the tithe envelopes.  To ensure efficient and accurate data entry of your giving for official Deed of Covenant Receipts at the end of the year, we are enlisting your cooperation in the following major areas: 

1. Copies of completed REGISTERED Deed of Covenant forms must be submitted to the Accounting Office as well as the National Office.

2. Attention must be paid to completing envelopes given the following guidelines:

a. NAME: Your full name in LEGIBLE BLOCK LETTERS as stated on the Deed of Covenant form.
b. Your name must be consistent – we have received envelopes with one name this month and a different name another month; for e.g a person may state her name as Jane Doe in January, as JD in April, as Doe in August, as Jane Doe Brown or Jane Brown in December because she is now married.  Imagine if this person did not state a membership number on the envelopes, or stated it only on a few envelopes.  We will record this giving for the year under 4 different names. Please write your full correct name on the Contribution Envelope as stated on the Deed of Covenant at all times.
c. TITHE NO: Your membership number – this is the key factor to identifying and tracking your giving in order to accurately record it for the Deed of Covenant Statement.  If you do not know your membership number or you are unsure of what it is, please check the Accounting and/or Administrative Offices of the Church.  We encounter many envelopes with incorrect membership numbers or none stated.
d. If you have not taken membership or if you give on behalf of a business and you have a Deed of Covenant, please use the Deed of Covenant number assigned by the Board of Inland Revenue so that we can accurately record and track your giving, until you have been assigned a membership #.
e. DATE: Your contribution is usually entered on the date (month) it is received.  However, this date becomes of special importance at the beginning and end of the year as it determines the tax year in which the gift is deductible.  We are therefore encouraging you to enter the date/month on every envelope. So should you submit your contributions in January 2016 for December 2015, please enter December 2015 as the date.
For further information or clarification, please contact the Church Office at 657-8587 Ext 224, 225 or email us at sfobgiving@gmail.com
